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7 September 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

RE:  After School Activity Clubs

We have always been proud of the range of after-school activity clubs that we have been able to offer to our children, giving them scope to learn and develop new skills and build relationships with a wide range of children from across the school, not just from their own class or year group.

These clubs will continue this term for children in Years 1 to 6, starting w/c 18th September.  A letter will follow outlining clubs on offer later this week.  However, there will be a slight change this year as there will now be a charge of £1 per child, per club, per week.  Clubs will run up to Friday 15th December which means a payment of £12 per child, per club for the term.  If your child is specifically invited to a club by Mr Crawford, there will be no charge.

This charge has been introduced to help contribute towards some of the more fun “extras” for our children, as well as enabling us to keep the cost of some the more expensive trips at a more affordable level.  Our PTA do a marvellous job fundraising to help us,  but as the school grows, the demands on those funds become more stretched.  From this first term, some of the money from clubs will be used to contribute to the cost of the Christmas Pantos.

Details regarding payment will be contained in our Clubs letter which will follow shortly. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Amir Lemouchi

Deputy Head
St Mary’s C of E Primary School


Brooke Road


Walthamstow


E17 9HJ


☎: 020 8521 1066


✉: school@st-marys-coe.waltham.sch.uk





St Saviour’s C of E Primary School


Verulam Avenue


Walthamstow


E17 8ER


☎: 020 8520 0612


✉: school@st-saviours.waltham.sch.uk
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